WILLIAMSON COUNTY HAS COMBINED THE A-1 AND E-1 STUDIES INTO ONE STUDY CALLED THE SOUTHEAST CORRIDOR STUDY
The County began studying Corridors A-1 and E-1 in April 2017 and to date has held three public meetings and gathered hundreds of comments and valuable feedback. 
The County originally planned to study both corridors separately, but because the corridors connect, the study areas overlap, and because of the community’s desire to be involved, the County decided to combine them as one corridor study. The new study will consider connections for east/west travel between SH 130 and SH 95 and north/south travel to US 79. The section of E1 north of US 79 is still part of the Williamson County Long-Range Plan but will not be part of this study. Moving forward, this will be called the Southeast Corridor Study.
A new website is being developed to host the Southeast Corridor Study information. An open house meeting will be held during the first half of 2018 to share information with the community and provide an opportunity for further input.

